
 
 Monday, 14 Ohiarí:ha/June, 2010 

 
In: Chiefs Mike Delisle, Peggy Mayo-Standup, Kahsennenhawe Sky-Deer, Carl Horn, John Dee 
Delormier, Clinton Phillips, Johnny Montour, Martin Leborgne, Rhonda Kirby, Johnny Montour, 
Mike Bush.  
 
Out: Chief Lloyd Phillips (vacation). 
 
Also Present: Mike O’Brien (Chief of Staff, Office of the Council of Chiefs), Kevin Kennedy 
(Interim Executive Director). 
 
Housekeeping/Travel  

• Martin Leborgne and Mike Bush will attend the National Research Directors meeting from 
June 14th – 16th in Ottawa. They pair will attend an Iroquois Caucus prep session for that 
meeting tonight (Monday). 

• John Dee Delormier will attend Kahnawà:ke Gaming Commission strategic planning 
sessions on Tuesday & Wednesday in Montreal. Mike Delisle will also attend as his 
schedule permits. 

• Kahsennenhawe Sky Deer will use a personal day on June 17th. 
• Vacations: Martin Leborgne, June 22nd – July 5th. Carl Horn, June 28th to July 9th. 

Kenneth McComber July 5th – 20th. 
• Clinton Phillips will attend meetings of the Graffiti Prevention Sub Committee on 

Wednesday the 16th – Community Prevention Taskforce on Thursday the 17th, and Kateri 
Memorial Hospital Center on Friday the 18th. Phillips will use a personal day on June 25th. 

• Rhonda Kirby will attend a Step by Step Family Center strategic planning meeting today 
(Monday) at 4pm.  

• Four Land Allotments approved. 
• Minutes accepted - March 8th, May 17th. 

 
Agenda items 
 
Request for Decision/Mohawk Council Executive Decision: JFK Quarry Agreement: 
Attended by Kevin Kennedy, Debbie Morris and Francis Walsh.  
 
Chief and Council passed an MCED authorizing Grand Chief Michael Delisle to sign a five year 
Agreement for the long term operation of the JFK Quarry on behalf of the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke. Kahsennenhawe Sky Deer and Mike Bush both objected.  
 
Administration Policy Update: 
Attended by Melanie Gilbert, Ken Bourque and James Jacobs.  
 
Technician Melanie Gilbert presented the background, progress and current status of the project 
to create a ‘Chief and Council Administration Manual’. Since the contents of the manual will affect 
the entire table, Mike Delisle encouraged all Council Chiefs to take part in the consultations with 
the committee. A series of meetings/consultations with the committee will be scheduled. 
 
Strategic Discussions this week  

 

Tuesday: Lottery System (continuation). Presence of Peter Paul. 

Wednesday: Membership.    

Thursday: Vegetation Management. Presence of CPR Working Group.  

  
 


